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I am very concerned with the impacts and precedent that this bill will set. I am 

currently an animal science major at Oregon State University and have a large 

background in agriculture. Farmers care deeply about the environment as it is 

important to continue raising livestock. This bill would creat a huge demand for food 

and have an extremely negative impact on citizens.  

There is no reason the things this bill seeks to evaluate cannot be studied while 

operations proceed. This would put additional burdens on food supply which could 

have harmful effects on middle and lower class. This measure is not for the working 

class! Please do not advance this legislation as written. 


